
  
Malheur Utility Coordination Council Meeting Minutes               

                       Jan, 7  2016             12PM            Chavelitas, Vale OR 
MEETING CALLED BY Kyle McCauley 
TYPE OF MEETING Monthly 
NOTE TAKER Clint Lawson 

ATTENDEES 
Rick Uhlman, Terry Harris, Clint Lawson, John Eden, Warren U.,  
Dan Shepard, Brett L. Pike    

DISCUSSION Topic: Old Business 
New elected President of the OUNC is Ron Coffell, will be serving a 3 year term. 
 
DISCUSSION Topic: New Business 
There will be a underground locating training on May 10th & 11th, at the Clarion Inn. 
Ontario OR. All are encouraged to attend. Price is $50 a head, food is provided. 
 
Contractors luncheon will be held the 2nd week in February, date is still undetermined, 
Kyle will be sending out invitations shortly. Kyle will do a 811 awareness PowerPoint 
during the lunch.  
 MUCC will be sending out the yearly dues, which was increased from $25 to $35 for 
2016 
 
DISCUSSION Topic:  Budget 
The MUCC is spending $600 on food, & $800 on door prizes for the Luncheon. 
MUCC will be receive their yearly allowance shortly from the OUNC, at the amount of 
$1875. 
To date the checking account has $528.27   
 
 
DISCUSSION Work Around The Area 
CNG: Vale Reg. station has been postponed till spring. 
 
Minimal work around the area. 
 

CONCLUSIONS 

Meeting adjourned at 1 pm 
Next meeting will be Feb. 4 
At Fiesta Guadalajara   
336 S Oregon St,  
Ontario, OR 97914 
 
 



 


